From: | Vadnais [mailto:laurie.vadnais@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, June 30, 2013 1:34 PM

To: #CI-StPaul_Council

Subject: Ball Park Travesty

| contact you today to ask, plead that the Gillette building plan as it is being rail roaded to the residents,
small business owners and taxpayers of Lowertown, be stopped!
The best interest longterm snd short term is to repurpose the Gillette building.

Our voices this last year has fallen on deaf ears... | am amazed

| am a Lowertown resident. Small business owner and tax payer.

Please excuse any misspellings or pithy response.
Sent via my iPhone.



